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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dennis G Taylor <taylor.d@mchsi.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 7:33 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A  

Dear  Senators  
DO NOT to pass HB 2004-A.  This legislation is bad for business and will not help end homelessness.  As a 
concerned property owner who has been personally damaged by irresponsible tenants we 
are opposed to this legislation. 
 
 


